—JOLEDO, OH

EVENT PARKING FOR JULY 29™ AND 30'™"

All teams, spectators, coaches, event staff and college coaches are advised to park in
LOT 18 at Bowling Green State University when utilizing the Perry Field House or the
Student REC Center. Parking anywhere else on campus will make you subject to a
parking ticket.

Perry Field House - To enter park in Lot 18 and walk into the building and enter the
facility right by the parking lot.

REC Center - To enter park in Lot 18 and walk across MERRY STREET, past the pond
and to the FRONT doors of the REC Center (Facing the inside of campus). The REC
Center is right across the street from Perry Field House.
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Lot 18 is currently getting finished with new paving as of Tuesday July 26th. Itis on

schedule to be completed by Thursday July 28th. If the weather changes the timeline
for completion could change. If this happens all parking will be routed with the use of
campus signage to LOT 12 which is located on the NORTH side of Perry Field House.

All CLUB COACH / TEAM / COLLEGE COACH Check Ins are at the Perry Fieldhouse
so please plan accordingly to go there first before your first games.



